BIG SIR MESSAGE

Hello Branch 99,
As we step into March 2025, we've navigated through

B | some significant changes with resi lience and

R tenacity = . At our Cypress Lakes meeting
for February, I emphasized our commitment fo your
comfort and happiness, and we need your participation

' in our monthly meetings.
Creating a pleasant atmosphere is a priority. I've

they might come at a higher cost. %
With spring approaching, it's time to embrace more outdoor activities.

Join us for everything we have planned. All our golf events, « including
"Golf on the Go" and the SIR State Golf competitions. The
first State competition is at Eagle Vines and Chardonnay on Apri | 23 &

24, with a sign-up deadline of April 5.
Looking forward to seeing you on the golf course and at our next meeting

on March 20, 2025. =

Your Big SIR, Ken OConnell



